
2 February 2011          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re:  Revised Committee Appointments Policy - #CC-14-1 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That Council give three readings to a by-law to adopt a new Committee Appointments 
Policy #CC-14-1; and further 

 
That By-law Number 39-2008 be and is hereby repealed. 

 
Background: 

At the decision of Council to make the various Committee and Board 
appointments to November 30, 2012 rather than for the full term of Council to 

November 30, 2014, it is necessary to change the Policy for Committee 
Appointments accordingly.  Rather than stipulating a certain length of 

appointments, the new policy will reflect appointments will be made “at the 
pleasure of Council but the appointments shall not go beyond the term 

of the Council making such appointments.”  This will provide some 
flexibility as currently there are a couple of Committees appointed at the 

pleasure of Council.  
 

Budget: 
N/A 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 


